

HAYES SCHOOL

West Common Road, Hayes, Kent, BR2 7DB Executive Headteacher: Mr S J Whittle M.A. (Cantab), NPQH Head of School: Miss C A Thompson BEd (Hons), M.A. NPQH

T: 020 8462 2767

E: postmaster@hayes.bromley.sch.uk

www.hayes.bromley.sch.uk



Our ref: kas/off/6th/corr/24-25/

22nd July 2025

Dear Year 13 students and families

We hope you're enjoying the long summer break and getting lots of rest following the end of the exam season. Whether you've got yourself a part-time job, are enjoying seeing friends or making new ones, just relaxing or are lucky enough to be going away, we hope you're having fun.

On the next page, please find the information previously shared from Mr Allred collecting your results on Thursday 14th August.

Of course, we hope that this is far from your mind right now and continues to be! However, if you would like some support for exam-related anxiety, please do speak to someone you trust about how you're feeling or contact the school via the normal channels. You are still a valued member of our Hayes School community.

In addition, the following sites have useful information:

Tips for dealing with exam results stress: here

How parents and carers can support young people: here

Student guide to results day: here Parent guide to results day: here

As you await your results, remember to be proud of what you have achieved. Your hard work and perseverance have brought you to this point and that, in itself, is something to celebrate. However qualities like resilience, curiosity, kindness, courage, and compassion are just as important—and they are often the true markers of success in life. These are strengths that no grade can fully capture, but they will serve you well wherever your journey takes you.

Whatever your results, know that there is always a way forward. Whether it's Plan A or Plan B, we are here to support you every step of the way.

Enjoy the next few weeks

Hayes School



A company limited by guarantee registered in England & Wales with number 07697400 Registered office: Hawksbrook Lane, South Eden Park Road, Beckenham. BR3 3BE



















Our ref: AKA/kas/off/6th/corr/24-25/Alevelresults

4th July 2025

Dear Parents, Carers and Students

RE: A Level Results Day – Thursday 14th August 2025

I hope you are all well and that students are enjoying a well-earned break from their studies. I want to confirm the arrangements for results collection in August and next steps support available on this day.

Collection of Results

Students are able to collect their results in person from 8:00am in the Sports Hall. This time coincides with the results embargo lifting and UCAS track going live.

We are aware that some students are unable to collect their results on this day, therefore, we will also email out all results to students' school email accounts, at approximately 9.00am.

If students are unable to access their emails or attend school in person on this day they can nominate someone over the age of 18 to collect their results for them. In order to do this students must email examsofficer@hayes.bromley.sch.uk from their school account giving permission to, and confirming the name of the person collecting the results on their behalf.

Please Note: We are unable to accept emails from personal accounts and/or parents or carers, pertaining to this. In addition, the nominated person collecting the results must have a valid form of photo ID with them in order to be able to collect results.

Next Steps Support

Next steps support will be available from 8:00am on **Thursday 14th August** in the Sixth Form Silent Study Area throughout the day. This is designed to support students in confirming university places and also guide students whose next steps may still be uncertain and as such may require some additional careers support and advice from the range of staff who will be on hand.

I look forward to seeing students on results day and to celebrating your hard earned success with you.

Yours sincerely Mr A Allred

Assistant Headteacher: Sixth Form





















